
MASS TIMES 

Monday—Friday  
7.30am—8.30am—     

10.15am— & 4.00pm 
Saturday —-  

8.30am—10.15am—3pm 
(Mass for the Sick)     

Sunday—       
9.00am, 11.15 am     

&  7.30pm     

CONFESSIONS 

Monday & Friday 
10.45am—12.00 /   

3.00pm-4pm     
Saturday —                       

10.45am—12.00 /       
2.30pm-4pm     

  „Together with young people, let us bring the Gospel to all‟. 

Dear young people, I would like to reflect with you on the mission that we have 
received from Christ. In speaking to you, I also address all Christians who live 
out in the Church the adventure of their life as children of God. What leads me 
to speak to everyone through this conversation with you is the certainty that 
the Christian faith remains ever young when it is open to the mission that 
Christ entrusts to us. “Mission revitalizes faith” (Redemptoris Missio, 2), in the 
words of Saint John Paul II, a Pope who showed such great love and concern 
for young people. 
The Synod to be held in Rome this coming October, the month of the missions, 
offers us an opportunity to understand more fully, in the light of faith, what the 
Lord Jesus wants to say to you young people, and, through you, to all Christian 
communities. 

Life is a mission 

Every man and woman is a mission; that is the reason for our life on this earth. 
To be attracted and to be sent are two movements that our hearts, especially 
when we are young, feel as interior forces of love; they hold out promise for 
our future and they give direction to our lives. More than anyone else, young 
people feel the power of life breaking in upon us and attracting us. To live out    
joyfully our responsibility for the world is a great challenge. I am well aware of 
lights and shadows of youth; when I think back to my youth and my family, I 
remember the strength of my hope for a better future. The fact that we are not 
in this world by our own choice makes us sense that there is an initiative that 
precedes us and makes us   exist. Each one of us is called to reflect on this 
fact: “I am a mission on this Earth; that is the reason why I am here in this 
world” (Evangelii Gaudium, 273).   
 A short excerpt from Pope Francis letter for World Mission Day 2018 

Source: www. http://w2.vatican.va/content/francesco/en/messages/missions/documents/papa-francesco_20180520_giornata
-missionaria2018.html 

Maranatha  
Prayer Ministry 

You are invited to a          
Healing Retreat  with                                                 

Fr. Joseph Mary 
(Monks of Moyross) 

& Eilish Cummins, Lay 
Speaker Nenagh  

this Sunday 21st Oct. 
It will be an afternoon 
of Praise & Worship     

with Confession, Mass           
and Adoration   

 in St. Pauls Church  
Dooradoyle at 2.30pm 

„Together with 
young people,  
let us bring the  
Gospel to all’ 

Saint Oscar Romero 

http://w2.vatican.va/content/john-paul-ii/en/encyclicals/documents/hf_jp-ii_enc_07121990_redemptoris-missio.html
http://w2.vatican.va/content/john-paul-ii/en.html
http://w2.vatican.va/content/francesco/en/apost_exhortations/documents/papa-francesco_esortazione-ap_20131124_evangelii-gaudium.html#The_spiritual_savour_of_being_a_people


 

 
 

 
 
The Salesian Cosmology Group emerged eight years ago amid a growing awareness of the impact of 
human activity on Planet Earth. We use the medium of day conferences and workshops to raise 
consciousness levels so that everyone can contribute to a lifestyle that will  respect our Earth‟s                     
resources and ecosystems that sustain us daily.   
 
On Saturday 17th November there will be a Seminar entitled "Lifestyle and 
Consumerism: Is a  simple lifestyle possible in our throwaway culture"            
presented by Dr. Cathriona Russell, who is  currently employed in TCD as 
Professor in the Department of Religions and Theology. The seminar will be 
held in the Don Bosco Centre Milford Limerick beginning at 10am.  
It is essential to register for this conference for catering purposes particu-
larly if you wish to attend please contact:                                                    
Teresa 086 3236728,  terdev70@hotmail.com  or                  
Noreen  0871337612 noreen.ramsay15@gmail.com on or before Nov 10th.  
(Without lunch €15 /inclusive of light lunch  €20) 

St. Thomas of VillanovaSt. Thomas of Villanova  
    Patron of Studies of the Augustinian OrderPatron of Studies of the Augustinian Order  
He was born in Spain in 1487 and grew up in the home of his parents at Villanova de Los 
Infants. He was a  
brilliant student and even became a lecturer at university. He was offered a professorship  at 
Salamanca but  
refused, and then joined the Augustinian Order. He was ordained priest at thirty-two. He had 
a great talent for leadership and rapidly rose to positions of authority in the Order. He di-
rected his missionaries to look after the spiritual needs of the Spanish colonies, particularly 
in South America. He was anxious about helping the poor and those with no hope who lived 
around the monastery. He also was a great promoter of studies in the Order and there are 
many collections of his sermons. In 1554 he was appointed Bishop of Valencia. He was 
called to the Council of Trent but he was too busy looking after the needs of the people of 
his diocese. He gave up all his possessions for the poor, even his mattress. This however he 
took back as a loan until he died. He died in 1555 and was canonised in 1658. He was  
declared Patron as Studies in the Order in 1959 and his feast is on October 10th.                                          

A record 883 towns and vil-
lages throughout the coun-
try  took part in this year‟s 
Tidy Towns competition. 
Listowel, Co. Kerry  was an-
nounced as the overall win-
ner and also took the prize 
of I         Ireland‟  tidiest 
small town. In category (A) 
Birdhill Co. Tipperary               
received a gold medal as 
did Emly Co Tipperary in 
category (B).  There were 
many other winners in dif-
ferent categories   

 
 
October is Mission Month! A time of celebration when churches worldwide come 
together to  support the life-changing work of our fearless missionary brothers 
and sisters overseas. This year World Mission Sunday will be celebrated on the 
21st October.  It is the one day in the year that Pope Francis asks for your extra 
generosity. On this day, collections will be taken up throughout the world and used to help support 
missionaries who bring faith, hope and love to those who are suffering. On this day, your generos-
ity will ultimately help build churches, hospitals, schools and vocations in countries where the 
Church is too young or poor to support itself.                      Source> www.wmi.ie/mission-month-2018 

A group from this church will attempt the First Stage of the Camino Francais next  September 
2019.  The trip will take ten days and as well as walking this beautiful stage of the Camino de 
Santiago, you will also have the opportunity to visit two  Spanish cities. If you are reasonably fit, 
like the company of others, are open to meeting strangers along the way,  this trip might be for 
you. Booking for this trip will commence the end of October. For more information contact:                
Charlotte  061 415374 (office hours) or Geraldine  

Augustinian Group — Camino 2019  

 
 
The Limerick Branch of the Alzheimer Society of Ireland will be selling their 
Cookbook, A Taste to Remember, in O'Mahony‟s Bookshop, O'Connell St.,        
Limerick on Saturday the 27th of October from 12.00 noon. A lovely Christmas  
present while helping to provide much needed local services. Also for sale in 
Garryowen Daycare Centre, Kilmurry Court, Garryowen, Limerick.               
Telephone: 061-313456 

 

mailto:terdev70@hotmail.com
mailto:noreen.ramsay15@gmail.com

